
Hello, 
 
My name is Ben Soff and I oppose Bill HB3063. I do not believe a child should be excluded from schools because of the 
parents choice to delay and or exempt their children from one or more vaccines due to religious or philosophical 
reasons. Please vote no on Bill HB 3063. 
 
A concerned Oregon Grandpa, 
 
Ben Soff 
 
 


